From: Armand D'Angour IR

Sent: 27 November 2023 19:36

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Planning application: 2023/3861/P
Dear Mr Zuk

| note that The Royal Parks have applied to LB Camden for planning permission to install metal gates at the
9 entrances to Primrose Hill Park.
| should like to voice my strong support for this application.

best wishes
Dr A D'Angour

32 Belsize Park Gardens
London NW3 LH



